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Quality Chemical Industries Limited

Qcil Interim Dividend Announcement

Qcil is pleased to announce an interim dividend for the financial year ending 31 March 2025. The Board
of Directors at the meeting held on 6 February 2025 resolved to declare an interim dividend of UGX 4

per share, payable on 14 March 2025, to all shareholders registered on the company's books as of 3
March 2025.

This interim dividend underscores our commitment to maintaining an efficient balance sheet and
aligns with our established dividend policy. The decision to declare this dividend is supported by our
strong financial performance, which includes significant recoveries of the previously fully provisioned
Zambian receivable and robust regional demand for our products.

While we are optimistic about our financial outlook, we recognize that global dynamics may impact
certain customers and the overall availability of funding for the life-saving medicines provided by Qcil.
These factors could potentially influence our financial performance and, consequently, the amount of
dividends in future periods.

We remain steadfast in our commitment to delivering value to our shareholders while navigating the
challenges and opportunities in our operating environment.

By Order of the Board,

btz

Grace Karuhanga
Company Secretary
7 February 2025

Note: This announcement is made in compliance with the regulations of the Uganda Securities
Exchange and is intended for the information of all stakeholders.
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